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RESOLUTION NO. ___-2017 

RESOLUTION OF THE FORT BRAGG CITY COUNCIL REQUESTING PACIFIC GAS AND 
ELECTRIC COMPANY TO RETROFIT STREETLIGHTS THROUGHOUT FORT BRAGG 

WITH ENERGY-SAVING LED FIXTURES 

 WHEREAS, at the March 13, 2017 City Council meeting, Geoff Pollard of Pacific Gas 
and Electric Company (PG&E) made a presentation regarding replacing the streetlights 
throughout Fort Bragg with energy-saving LED fixtures; and 

 WHEREAS, PG&E is implementing a program which will ultimately replace 150,000 
PG&E-owned High Pressure Sodium fixtures with high efficiency LED fixtures saving 
approximately 50,000,000 kWh of energy annually throughout its territory; and 

 WHEREAS, the LED fixtures can be adjusted to the City’s preferred lighting level; and 

 WHEREAS, LEDs provide more natural light and better visibility for improved safety and 
last up to four times longer than the current fixtures in place; and   

 WHEREAS, approximately 600 fixtures are located in Fort Bragg with an estimated 
approximate energy savings of 158,000 kWh and initial cost savings of $5,000 annually; and 

 WHEREAS, street lighting can be deployed more efficiently; and 

 WHEREAS, the new LED fixtures support Fort Bragg’s Climate Action Plan;  

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of the City of Fort Bragg 

does hereby request that PG&E install the new LED fixtures during the month of April 2017, or 
soon thereafter, on all streetlights throughout the City with the following general parameters: 

Existing HPS                  Proposed LED 
    Street Lights                    Street Lights                     Locations 

   70 Watts                          29 Watts                        Residential areas 
       100 Watts                         34 Watts                        Downtown & Main Street 
        200 Watts                         73 Watts                        Noyo Bridge 
 
 The above and foregoing Resolution was introduced by Councilmember 
________, seconded by Councilmember ________, and passed and adopted at a regular 
meeting of the City Council of the City of Fort Bragg held on the 27th day of March, 2017, 
by the following vote: 

 AYES:  
 NOES:  
 ABSENT:  
 ABSTAIN: 
 RECUSED: 
 
     LINDY PETERS 
     Mayor 
ATTEST: 

June Lemos, CMC 
City Clerk 


